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Dear families, 

I hope you managed to have a break at half term and I have no 

doubt you are as pleased as I am that all the children will be 

back in school on the 8th March. A letter has been sent out, 

which shares the plans for their return. Please do not hesitate 

to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. I am also 

pleased to share that 28 new chrome books have been 

delivered to the school from the DfE. These will be available 

for children to use in the classrooms to help them with their 

learning. 

World Book Day  

In celebration of World Book Day, we have chosen the 

inspirational and heart-warming book, ‘The Boy, The 

Mole, The Fox and The Horse’ written by Charlie 

Mackesy. It is a story filled with positive messages, 

warmth and empathy; each page decorated with 

beautiful artwork for all to enjoy. We’d like to invite every 

child to dress up (home and in school) on the Thursday 

4th March as a character from a fiction/ non-fiction book. 

We do not want this to be an onerous task; therefore, we have left the options 

open for outfits to ensure our focus is ‘the love of reading’. If your child is 

unsure what to wear, they will find ideas on the World Book Day website 

http://www.worldbookday.com.   

Relationships, Health and Sex Education Policy 
 
Thank you very much for the feedback we have received so far with regards to 
the RHSE Policy. Please return any thoughts or questions to us by email by 
Monday 1st March to headteacher@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk with the 
title RHSE POLICY in the subject box.  Our intention is to use your thoughts to 

further develop the policy, we will not necessarily be able to answer your messages 
individually. 

http://www.worldbookday.com/
mailto:headteacher@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk


Track and Trace procedures 

Please continue to use the email covid@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk if your 
child has a positive Covid19 test.   
 
Nevill Road Consultation 
 
You will be aware that an email was sent earlier today to share the information 
that the Council has today launched a consultation proposing that both Nevill 
Rd Infant and Junior School combine to form one school. More details can be 
found https://www.stockport.gov.uk/consultations 
  
Thank you once again for all your support, kind messages and understanding 
during this difficult time.  

Stay safe and take care  

Mrs Cliff  

mailto:covid@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/consultations

